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We	are	Church	of	the	Presentation,	 
a	welcoming	Catholic	community	leading	people	 
into	a	growing	relationship	with	Jesus	Christ	 
through	Word,	Worship,	and	Outreach.	 

June	1,	2025	/	The	Ascension	of	the	Lord 

  

CONGRATULATIONS FR. BOB! 

 

Dear Fr. Bob, 
Congratulations on your 50th anniversary! Your Golden Jubilee is a time to rejoice and 
celebrate, looking back on your 50 years of faithful service. Well-deserved congratulations 
go out to you along with a prayer for God’s continued blessings.  
We have been privileged to serve under you to further our parish’s mission in our “little 
corner of the sandbox.” We’re sad to see you go, and needless to say we will miss you; but 
we understand your retirement is well-deserved. You’ve made a difference in so many lives, 
and now it’s time for you to enjoy yours to the fullest! All our love, your staff.  

Congratulations & thank you for your unwaveringௗsupport for the 
Alzheimer's and Dementia Support Ministry. Your 
understanding of the importance of education and 
supportௗfor people with a disease like Alzheimer's has 
been so inspiring. I am sure as you beginௗthe next chapter 
of life your insights, energy and strength will see many 
more wonderful thingsௗaccomplished. 

The families of Presentation thank you for your constant 
presence and support of Family Faith Formation. Thank 
you for sharing yourself with us & helping us all grow in 
faith. You have been a faithful Shepherd, and we are so 
grateful for you! God bless as you recalibrate and rest!  

Congratulations on the remarkable milestone of your 50th 
anniversary of priesthood, and heartfelt best wishes as you 
begin your well-deserved retirement. Your years of 
faithful service shepherding your flock with wisdom, 
compassion, & strength will be felt for generations to 
come. We are especially grateful for your leadership in 
reorganizing the Seniors Ministry in 2007, a ministry 
that continues to provide fellowship & spiritual 
nourishment to so many. As you enter this new chapter, 
we pray that it will be one of peace, joy, and a well-
earned rest. Many you enjoy the tine to travel, laugh with 
friends & loved ones, and continue to inspire others in 
your gentle way. Thank you & God bless! You will 
always be in our prayers & in our hearts. 

The Parish Office Volunteers wish you a well-deserved 
retirement filled with good books, great food and low 
golf scores! ௗThanks for all you have done to make our 
parish such a great place to be.  

Congratulations Fr. Bob, on your retirement! The 
O.C.I.A. (Order of Christian Initiation for Adults) has 
been blessed by the example of your lively faith and 
support shared with our team, catechumens, candidates, 
sponsors, and families over these many years.  

Congratulations on your 50 years as a priest serving our 
diocese and parish Thank you for support of deepening 
our contemplative prayer life with wonderful Liturgies, 
Centering Prayer, Labyrinth walks and days of 
reflection and prayer. Blessing & love from our team.ௗ  

With love and admiration, all of us at theௗCareer 
Management Ministryௗoffer our heartfelt wishes for a 
joyful and fulfilling retirement. Your vision, strength, and 
unwavering support have fostered a positive and 
empowering environment - one that has inspired not only 
us but so many other ministries serving our community. 
We are deeply grateful for your leadership and for the role 
you’ve played in making our parish such a wonderful and 
generous place. 

Cheers and blessings on your 50thௗanniversary and our 
special prayers for you as you beginௗexploring ௗthe 
freedom of retirement.ௗ The Presentation Knights of 
Columbus council wish you well and offer our special 
gratitude for the guidance, leadership and support shared 
with us over so many years.ௗThank you!  

Green Thumb Ministry wouldn’t exist without Fr. Bob. 
Although he would be the first to admit that he is no 
gardener, his own words coaxed Green Thumb (and likely 
many other Presentation ministries) into being. “One 
person can’t do everything, but everyone can do 
something.” Thank you, Fr. Bob, for bringing us along!  

Fr, Bob, Youth Ministry could not have been blessed 
with a more caring and supportive pastor.ௗ Thank you for 
your pastoral care, selfless leadership, and love for our 
youth.ௗ 50 years of service is a witness to us all.ௗ You’ve 
earned this retirement, but we will miss you!ௗ   
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Women’s Journey recognizes and deeply appreciates all your 
years of Pastoral Ministry, guidance and friendship..ௗ Your 
wisdom, counsel and willingness to give of yourself have touched 
and changed the lives of many of us.ௗ We thank you for your 
enduring support of our ministry to show the love and caring of 
Jesus by being Jesus and caring for all the women who come to 
our retreat every year.ௗ We congratulate you and celebrate your 
50th anniversary!ௗAs you start the next chapter of your journey, 
rejoice in your accomplishments with a future filled with blessings 
of good health, the joy of loyal and faithful friends, a loving family 
and the contentment of a job well done.ௗThank you and God Bless 
you always!!  

The Homeless Ministry congratulates you on the 50th 
Anniversary of your Ordination and your retirement! We 
are so grateful for your powerful leadership and guidance 
over these 18 years! Thank you for living out the gospel 
message of “And what does the Lord require of You? To 
act justly, and to love mercy, and to walk humbly with your God.”  

ௗWe are so grateful to you for allowing the Mental Health 
Ministry to have the NAMI Family To Family course at 
Presentation. Thank you for embracing our ministry and 
knowing it makes a difference in challenging the stigma 
of mental illness. Congratulations on your 50th 
anniversary & may God continue to bless you always.  

The Men’s Cornerstone team congratulates you on your 
50th Anniversary and wishes you nothing but health and 
happiness in your retirement. Over the years, you have 
meant so much to our ministry with your support, 
advocacy and involvement. Thank you  for your presence 
and participation in various aspects of our annual retreats. 
Your commitment to our ministry has affirmed and 
validated each one of us as faithful Christian men which 
cannot be understated and is greatly appreciated. God 
bless you as you transition to this next phase of your life. 
Congratulations! You will be missed!  

The Caring Stitches Ministry wishes you restful days 
filled with time for reflection on past accomplishments, as 
well as memories of a calling which touched so many 
people, in a special way, over fifty years.  We thank you 
for your continuous support, leadership, encouragement 
and compassion for each of us, as well as our ministerial 
stewardship.  May God continue to  bless you for many 
years to come!  

About a decade ago, a group of parishioners prayed, 
deliberated, and planned the creation of a Parish Garden. 
You enthusiastically endorsed this proposal, and thus a 
new ministry serving those less fortunate was born. 
Today, the ministry is the only source of nutritious fresh 
produce for many; also, because of this ministry, 
community has been built, and appreciation for the 
sacredness of God’s planet grown. This has only been 
possible because of your leadership, commitment, and 
support. We are also grateful that you have always provided the 
financial resources for the ministry’s growth. We congratulate you 
on your 50th anniversary and your retirement. We pray that the 
Spirit will be with you, and guide you to continued service and 
leadership in the upcoming years.  

The Play-n-Worship Ministry congratulates you on your 
50th anniversary. Fifteen years ago, you felt a need to 
provide something special on Sunday morning for our 
youngest parishioners. You had a vision for a program 
where preschoolers could come together in an age 
appropriate setting learning through play, Bible stories 
and music about God’s great love for them, their families 
and the world. Play-n-Worship is that program because of 
your vision and support. When families come to 
Presentation their little ones know there is a special place 
just for them. What a gift, thank you Fr. Bob. God bless 
you on your retirement!  

The LGBTQ Ministry congratulates you on your 50th 
anniversary of the priesthood! ௗYour support and 
leadership have always been appreciated! We wish you all 
the best as you celebrate this milestone and begin your 
next chapter! God bless you Fr Bob-you are loved!!  

Congratulations on the 50thௗanniversary of your 
ordination and a well-earned retirement.ௗ Bible Study 
has thrived with your encouragement and support 
through the years, enabling us to grow in faith and to 
share it more fully with those we meet.ௗ Many of our 
members have taken to heart to be not only hearers of the 
Word but doers, sharing their talents with the wider 
community.ௗ May God continue to bless you and may 
you have many happy and fruitful years in retirement.  

The Wedding Anniversary Ministry congratulates you 
on 50 Golden Years of Serving. We particularly thank 
you for your example of always "working in the 
vineyard" with others and lifting up the Sacrament of 
Marriage, as Jesus first did at the Wedding of Cana. You 
served endlessly, never missing our celebratory event.ௗIn 
all areas,ௗyou worked to bring others closer to God, 
inviting them to "the best Table in town". May you enjoy 
a healthy and long retirement. Well deserved! Your 
presence, guidance & wisdom will be missed. Thank you 
& please keep us in your prayers.  

The Presentation Picnic Committee thanks you for 
your support of the picnic, which has brought together 
the parish community which has always been important 
to you. We hope you will come back and sing with 
Group Therapy! God bless you with many years of a 
healthy, joyful retirement. With love & gratitude... 

The Pastoral Care Ministry would like to extend, with 
hearts filled with love and gratitude, congratulations to 
you, Fr. Bob, on the celebration of your 50th years of 
service to the priesthood and your upcoming retirement.  
We and all ministries of this parish have been blessed 
with your unending support. You truly are the model of 
what it means to shepherd the flock.  Wishing you all the 
best in your future endeavors and may God’s light and 
peace be with you always.  

Congratulations on your 50th Anniversary as a priest. We wish 
you the very best as you embark on a new path in your Life 
Journey. May you continue to hear the voice the Holy Spirit who 
guides us in the care for all God's creation.ௗBlessings and Peace 
to you from the Justice and Peace Ministry.  
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The Pastoral Council joyfully celebrates your 50 years of 
devoted priesthood, Fr. Bob, and offers our deepest thanks 
as you enter retirement. Your unwavering commitment to 
our parish, your tireless energy, and your compassionate 
spirit have left a lasting impact on our community. 
Through your leadership and presence, you’ve inspired 
faith, fostered connection, and guided us with grace. As 
you begin this next chapter, may you be surrounded by the 
same love, peace, and joy that you’ve so generously 
shared with us over the years. 
The Finance Council extends our sincere & heartfelt 
congratulations on your Retirement & 50th Anniversary 
of your Ordination! As quoted by Harold S. Geneen, 
"Leadership is practiced not so much in words as in 
attitude and in actions." All of us can't thank you enough 
for your vision, your listening ear and your guiding light 
for the Presentation Community. Peace and God's love 
always. A wonderful job well done!ௗ 

Sending love and best wishes to you, Fr Bob, as you 
celebrate your 50th anniversary & your well deserved 
retirement. ௗYou have always been an example of 
discipleship and such a strong shepherd to our entire 
community. ௗWe thank you for always sharing your gifts 
with us all- you make us all better people and your legacy 
will continue for years to come! ௗGod bless you! The 
Thursday Morning Women’s Group  

So many people come to Presentation at a time of deep 
personal need, particularly our friends and neighbors who 
suffer the death of a loved one. All of us in the 
Bereavement Ministry appreciate and thank you for the 
ways you have encouraged people to embrace the grieving 
process by considering participation in our bereavement 
groups.  Your encouragement has been an invitation for 
them to embrace life with hope for the future. As you retire 
in this fiftieth year of generous service as a priest, including so 
many years here at Presentation, you can count on our prayers.  
May blessings go with you in all you do.  Congratulations!   

The Liturgical Ministers congratulate you on the 50th 
anniversary of your ordination and your upcoming 
retirement!  Thank you for your tireless dedication, 
countless prayers and blessings along with your 
tremendous wisdom shared through your homilies.  Your 
presence here has nurtured our spirits and strengthened our 
community. May God continue to bless you abundantly in 
your retirement, granting you peace, joy & fulfillment.  
Your legacy will forever remain in our hearts. 
Congratulations from all the Altar Servers on the 50th 
anniversary of your ordination to the priesthood and on 
your retirement.  We will miss you, especially your 
patience, knowledge and understanding as we shared the 
altar with you to experience the Sacrament of the Eucharist up 
close and personal.  Please come back to see us! 
Thank you for the opportunity to serve the parish as 
Sacristans. We have certainly grown in our faith and truly 
appreciate the chance to serve our parish in such a 
fulfilling way. Congratulations on the 50th anniversary of your 
ordination and your retirement.  We will always be grateful to you 
as we began this journey with you as our pastor.  

On behalf of the Haiti Ministry, thank you for all your 
support and hard work. There have been many challenges 
over the years and your insight and prayers have always 
been consistent. The Ministry & the people of Cavaillon 
wish you all the best in your future endeavors.  

Wishing you a long and blessed retirement. Thank you for 
shepherding us over the past 19 years. We have so many 
wonderful memories,ௗespecially on the mornings you were 
able to join us.ௗWe also want to congratulate you on the 
50th anniversary of your ordination. We’re grateful that 
you spent your final years as a parish priest with us. With 
love, admiration and blessings, the Wed. 6am Men’s Group.  

Our heartfelt congratulations on the 50th anniversary of 
your ordination. The Women’s Spirituality Ministry is 
grateful to you for the many years you’ve celebrated with 
us at May Masses and the Christmas Teas, and appreciate 
the many times you stop into our Walking With Purpose 
Meetings to say “hello”. Thank you for the being a caring, 
visibly available shepherd to Presentation’s flock. God 
bless you for many years to come  

On behalf of the Adoration Ministry, we want to 
congratulate you with full hearts as you celebrate your 
retirement and 50 years of faithfully serving God. You 
have been our shepherd - guiding us with humility, 
compassion, and unwavering faith. Your deep love for the 
Eucharist, your quiet strength, and the way you’ve helped 
us grow in prayer have meant more than words can say. 
Thank you for being a steady light and a constant 
reminder of God’s presence. As you step into this next 
season, know that our prayers go with you, and our 
gratitude remains always.  

Blessings to you our Beloved Pastor Fr. Bob…Serving 
Your Faithful has been MORE than a job! The Soup 
Kitchen Ministry will be forever grateful for all your 
prayers, guidance and support. You have made such a 
difference, in our Ministry, our Church and Beyond! Our 
Special Recipe for you as you journey forward.”5 Gallons 
of New Adventures. Add Spontaneity to taste; 8 Cups of 
Relaxation; 4 Tablespoons of New Passions; 4 Teaspoons 
of Laughter and Fun. MIX ALL ingredients together and 
BAKE WELL with Loved Ones and Sun!ௗ You will be 
missed!  

Congrats on your 50th Anniversary! The Funeral 
Ministry thanks you for always making time to be with 
the bereaved families at their most difficult hour. And 
thank you for personally sharing the mercy and 
consolation of Jesus to all our parish families and to all 
who come through our doors. As you retire from full-time 
ministry, we know that God will bless you and multiply 
all the compassion and dedication you have extended! 

Congratulations Fr. Bob, not only on the 50th Anniversary 
of your Ordination, but on your very well deserved 
retirement. The Music Ministry has been truly blessed by 
your support during your many years of faithful 
leadership. "Because of you, we have been changed for 
good." May your retirement be filled with good health, 
peace and joy. 
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It’s hard to believe that 50 years ago, I and 11 
classmates were ordained in the Cathedral 
Basilica in Newark. Some of my classmates have 
gone home to God and the rest have been retired 
for a while. I’m the last holdout who is finally 
retiring at the end of the month. I must admit 
it’s a little bittersweet. It will be a loss for me to 
leave all of you and my life as a pastor, but I’m 
looking forward to the next phase of my journey 
here on earth. I am very confident in the future 
of the parish because we are well-served by a 
fabulous staff and great leadership in so many 
ministries. I’m  sure Fr. “New Guy” will fit in 
beautifully. I will speak to this as soon as my 
successor’s appointment is officially announced. 

Many thanks to so many of you who planned 
and joined in today’s celebration. Thank you also 
for your congratulations, well wishes, and 
prayers.  

*  *  * 

Three years ago, our Diocesan Bishops decided 
to permanently transfer the Solemnity of the 
Ascension from the Thursday of the Sixth 
Week of Easter to the following Sunday, which of 
course we are celebrating today. The Ascension, 
Pentecost (which we celebrate next Sunday) and 
the readings during this time of the year are all 
about the crucial hand-off of the mission from 
the departing Jesus to the apostles. 

“Pray and Wash” is next Sunday morning. 
You’ll be able to get your car washed while 
you’re at mass. This fundraiser helps support 
our Youth Ministry’s summer mission trip. 

Congratulations to so many of our high school 
& college graduates. We’re proud of you, go and 
make a difference! 

Fr. Bob 

 “Play-’n-Worship”ÊUpdate 
 
OurÊremainingÊtwoÊclassesÊbeforeÊ
summerÊbreakÊisÊJuneÊ1Ê&ÊJuneÊ8. 
 

ParentsÊofÊkindergartenÊchildrenÊareÊinvitedÊ
afterÊ10amÊMassÊonÊJuneÊ8ÊtoÊaÊbriefÊceremonyÊ
recognizingÊtheÊchildrenÊwhoÊhaveÊparticipatedÊ
asÊtheyÊprepareÊtoÊmoveÊtoÊourÊFamilyÊFaithÊ
programÊinÊSeptember. 

“PRAY and WASH” 
YOUTH MINISTRY CAR WASH 

DURING THE JUNE 8 
SUNDAY MORNING MASSES 

  
Cost is $15 (cash or check payable to 
“Church of the Presentation” please). 

  

Thanks in advance for your support of our 
Youth Ministry’s summer mission trip! 

YouthÊMinistryÊHappenings 
churchofpresentation.org/youthministry 

IGNITE!ÊAre you looking to grow in your 
relationship with the Lord with a deeper “youth 
group” connection? Join us on Tuesdays from 
6:30-8:30pm in the Antioch Rm. JuneÊ24ÊisÊourÊ
lastÊIgniteÊbeforeÊsummerÊbreak. 

ConfirmationÊNews! 
 

Congratulations, newly Confirmed! We hope you 
will join us at Ignite (see above). Be on the 
lookout for TEAM applications soon! 
 
Attn.:ÊCandidatesÊwhoÊcompletedÊYearÊ1ÊofÊ
ConfirmationÊPreparation.ÊWe are reaching out 
to Candidates & families who completed Year 1 
with information about a mandatory Year 2 
Orientation, which will be this month. 

Presentation Seniors 
Tuesday, June 10 -  Come join us for bagels & 
coffee & enjoy our program. Gerard & Diane 
Barros will present "One Fine Tapestry," a Carole 
King Tribute Concert. This is a rare blend of 
music for your listening and dancing pleasure. 

Thursday, June 19 trip: Reservations will be 
taken at the meeting for the 1-1/2 hour cruise on 
the Manasquan River, lunch at the renowned 
SHRIMP BOX.  $105.  Bus leaves at 9:30am & 
returns 5:30-6pm.  Questions - call Lorraine 
O'Loughlin 631-259-1391. 

To All Parish Volunteers! 
 This is YOUR invitation to our Volunteer 

Appreciation Cocktail Party on 
Friday, June 20 (7-9pm). 

Please RSVP by Friday, June 13 to Michele, 
ext. 847 or mbaron@churchofpresentation.org 
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Monday & Wednesday Yoga  
at 9:30am.Wear loose clothing, and bring 
a mat, towel & water. Donations welcome. 

Women’s Morning Group: 
Thursdays at 7:30am via Zoom 

All women are invited to join us every Thursday 
morning at 7:30am for an hour. Weekly attendance 

not required, but you are most welcome! Email 
Kathleen at kmartorano@churchofpresentation.org 
for the Zoom link. Let’s share the gift of faith together! 

Green Thumb Ministry-Tuesdays at 8am 
Help us maintain the outside grounds of the 
church, i.e. by gardening, weeding etc. Bring 

whatever basic garden tools you may have. Come 
when you can. No commitment necessary. We 
meet in the parking lot opposite Mary’s Grotto. 

Questions? Email Michele Baron at 
mbaron@churchofpresentation.org 

Coffee, Canned Chicken, Canned 
Green Beans (reg and french cut), 
Crunchy Peanut Butter, Tomato Sauce, 
Cereal, Ramen, Packaged Side Dishes, 

Crackers, Dressings, Condiments, Deodorant, Shampoo, 
Conditioner, Body Wash, Soap (bars), Toothbrushes, 
Shaving Cream, Razors, Paper Towels, Toilet Paper, 
Laundry Detergent, Dish Soap 
There’s a bin for your donations in the hallway outside of 
the parish kitchen. Thank you, your donations are truly 
appreciated! 

Centering Prayer 
Saturday, June 7 at 9:45am 

in the Jerusalem Room 
All are welcome to join us to attend to 

your prayer life with this ancient contemplative practice. 
We will not be gathering in July & August.  

Welcome to Jubilee 2025, proclaimed by Pope Francis 
with the theme “Pilgrims of Hope.” 

All are welcome to join us on a spiritual journey to celebrate 
the Jubilee & to deepen your understanding of God’s mercy, 
rediscover hope, and share the joy of the Gospel in this 
extraordinary Holy Year of grace and renewal. The Bergen 
County pilgrimage site is St. Pius X Church, 268 Old Tappan 
Rd, Old Tappan, NJ The Rosary Ministry will be doing two 
pilgrimages to St Pius X on Wed., June 4 & 11 at 11am, 
where you can receive  a Jubilee Indulgence. Please RSVP 
to Evelyn Paglieri at epaglieri@verizon.net 

The CAREER MANAGEMENT GROUP’s next session 
is on Monday, June 9 at 7:30pm in the Jerusalem Rm. 
The topic is Career Q&A: Bring Your Career & Job 
Search Questions. This is our last meeting until Sept., 
but we are available to help, simply email us at our 
email address listed below!  

Our experienced volunteers are there to provide: 
¨ Support with networking and contacts, resumes, 

interviews, job-related social media, AI tools, etc. 
¨ One-on-one follow-up time for assistance.  

All are welcome! If you wish to join our Career 
Management network, or have questions at any time, just 
email presentation.cmm@gmail.com with your name and a 
brief introduction and we will be happy to assist. 

If you are experienced in this field and would like to 
contribute some time to work with us as a volunteer, 
please contact us at our email address listed above and let 
us know.  Volunteers are always appreciated! 



June 1, 2025 6 201-327-1313 / www.churchofpresentation.org 

Church of the Presentation 

Phone: 201-327-1313  Fax: 201-760-2570 
Website: www.churchofpresentation.org 
 
 

Information Desk: Sun. 9am-1pm in the Narthex 
Mass Schedule: See “Mass Intentions” on this pg.  

Summer Office Hrs: (Memorial Day-Labor Day): 9:30am-4pm Mon-Thu 
“Non-Summer” Office Hrs: 9:30am-5pm Mon-Thu. | 9:30am-4pm Fri. 
Confession: Mon-Sat after 9am Mass, Sat 3:30pm-4:45pm, or by appt. 
 
Email Addresses: Except as otherwise noted, all of our 
email addresses end with: @churchofpresentation.org 
 

Rev. Bob Stagg, Pastor ext. 820 bstagg@ 
 Fr. Bob’s asst.: Melanie Cheplic ext. 827 mcheplic@ 
Rev. Richard Francesco ext. 829 rfrancesco@ 
Pastoral Council  pastoralcouncil@  

 
************************** 

Bob Rooney (Accounting, Finance, Plant Management) 
ext. 818 brooney@ 

Catzel LaVecchia (Lifelong Learning, Junior High, 
Play-n-Worship) ext. 828 catzel@ 

Craig Johnson (Youth Ministry, Confirmation) ext. 819 
cjohnson@ 

Diane Carr (OCIA, Catholic Faith Inquiry) ext. 831 dcarr@ 
Kathleen Costello (Family Faith Formation) ext.840 kcostello@ 
Kathleen Martorano (Parish Registration, Facebook, Protecting 

God’s Children, LGBTQ Ministry) ext. 835 kmartorano@ 
Liz Cosentino (Bulletin, Parish Website) LizC@ 
Marilou Tenazas (Livestreaming & Tech Support, Family 

Faith Formation, FFF Website) ext. 815 mtenazas@ 
Maureen Murphy (Outreach) ext. 844 mmurphy@ 
Michele Baron (Meeting Room Reservations, Scheduling,  

Volunteering)  ext. 847 mbaron@ 
Nancy Mierswa (Baptisms, Weddings, Worship) ext. 839 

nmierswa@ 
Natasha Gonzalez (Music) ext. 813 NGonzalez@ 
Patty Dodwell (First Eucharist, Family Faith Formation)  

ext. 832 pdodwell@ 
 
 
 

************************** 
 

Altar Server Training: Nancy Mierswa, ext. 839 nmierswa@ 
Bereavement Support: ext. 872 
Bulletin Advertising: Bon Venture Services 800-364-0684 
Celiac Communion: Nancy Mierswa ext.839 nmierswa@ 
Communion Calls: Kyle Lippman ext. 879 pastoralcare@ 
Emergencies (hospital/funeral) ext. 899 
Envelopes (Parish) Kathleen Martorano ext. 835 kmartorano@ 
Funerals: ext. 899  
Knights of Columbus: www.kofc6033.org   kofc6033@ 
Meeting Room Setups: Cesar da Gama ext. 823 
Prayer Tree Ministry: prayertree@ 

Weekdays after 9am Mass, all are welcome to stay in the 
church to pray the Rosary & Divine Mercy Chaplet.  

We ask that you prayerfully consider using 
electronic donations through Faith Direct.  

Visit membership.faithdirect.net/NJ854 or the 
parish website to enroll or make a one-time 

donation. Thank you for your support! 

This Week’s Mass Intentions 
Bread & Wine: Joe Stanziani, by the Wedding Anniv. Ministry 

Sanctuary Light: Michelina Troiano, by the Wedding Anniv. Ministry 

 Kenneth Fox, by Clare & Pete Finlay 

 Frederick DiRossi, by his wife Lisa 

Anna Gorgo, by Selina & Ken Hillenmayer 

 Ksenia & Frank Sobkowicz, by the Kowieski Family 

Zofia & Bolek Kowieski, by the Kowieski Family 
SATURDAY,  

People of the Parish 
Stella Vassallo, by Mary Ellen & Anthony Vassallo 

 Mary Ann Barone-Chapman, by Ginny DePalma 
 Bob Waring, by Joe & Stephanie Coyne 
 Jack Simchera, by the Walking With Purpose Women 
 John H. Gornell, by Christine Kulik 
 Helen M. Miller, by Christine Kulik 

SUNDAY, JUNE 8 
 Pietro Leonardi, by Dorothy Koski 
 Emily Ginter, by Francesca Tonelli 
 John Forte, & Edward Coudriet, by the Coudriet Family 

 Joseph Gonzalez, by Sonia Allen 
 Robert Darienzo, by Adrianne Reilly & family 
 Carl Sowa, by Charles & Irene Gotmann 
 Catherine P. Hogan, by McCormack & Cunningham Families 
  Joseph Huba, by the Schmidt Family 

 Peggy Aris, by Peggy Smith 
     
We also pray for the following ill: Annette Vanore, Mary Krugman, Judy 
DiDonato, Lauren Mounce, Allison Boucher Jarvis, Lorraine O’Loughlin, 
Joseph & Judy Schneider, Dyan Hardy, Helga Scholton, Lucy Schneider, 
Henry Schneider, Melinda Carney, Lu St. Aubin, Graham W. King, Dale 
Walwark, Hope Gusmer, Jennifer Connelley, Claire Quinn, Jr., Fran 
Partlan, Evelyn Roberts, Michael Keane, Daniel Negron, Mary Urban, Pat 
Brunnock, Jared Bochicchio, Tom Napolitano, Justin Spillane, Carol 
Latargia Blake, Holly Holland, Patricia Lamoriello, Mary Lou Murphy, 
Patricia Carey, Danny Lauber, Michael Donovan, Jamie Brown, Althea 
Gardner, Thomasina Uzzi, Richard & Monica Castiglia, Ronald Volino, 
Keith Brew, Guy & Marion Gaudenzi, Ellen Bellias, Clara Willey, Kimberly 
Berardino, Christina Grenzer, Veronica, Bill Partlan, Mike O’Donnell. Bob 
DePellegrini, Bobby Vandal, John & Wilma Mcmurran & family, 
Christopher Noel Hanna, Cornelius Hanna, Frances Gerbino, Baby River 
Budesa, Marianne & Bill Hurley, Francis J. Neeson Jr., Rosemary Fuhrman, 
Patti Murray, Louis D’Amico, Ethan Benjamin Berkowitz, Marie Hiles, 
Michael Roger, Jon Rapkin, Steven Chakonis, Cathy Mostyn, Kevin Flood, 
Dirk & Donna Kinney, Mary Anne Nardini, Cathy Mueller, Susanne 
Knoepfle, Virginia Kondrat, Anne Downs, Seth Gopin, Adrienne Stephens, 
Karin Elliott, Frank Cirillo, John Nazzaro, Marie Kaspar, Cheyanne 
Emmons, Gloria Zoda, Bill Brown, Scott M. Koenig, Mary Goldberg, 
Thomas Doorhy, Sab Caponi, Rosemary Tocci 

 and recently deceased:  James Schaub (brother of Albert), David Schneider 
(husband of Gloria), Meg Tarris (wife of Greg), Ana Snyder (stepdaughter of 
Nicole Cappitella Snyder) 

* * * 

To request prayers inÊtheÊbulletinÊfor the illÊorÊrecentlyÊ
deceased, email LizC@churchofpresentation.org. The name is 
not kept on the list indefinitely. If the ill person still needs prayers 
after their name is removed, feel free to email Liz to have their 
name printed again in the bulletin. 

 For massÊcardsÊ&ÊmassÊintentionsÊforÊtheÊdeceased, call or 
visit the parish front office, or visit the Information Desk in the 
narthex on Sunday mornings. 

Eucharistic Exposition 
  

Come anytime on Wednesdays from noon-6pm to 
spend time with our Lord in the Nazareth Room. 



www.SaddleRiverSkinMohsSurgery.com

82 EAST ALLENDALE RD · SUITE 8A · SADDLE RIVER, NJ

Gangaram Ragi, MD, FAAD, FACMS, Director
Henry Heaton, MD, FAAD, FACMS

Phone  201.350.5300

~ Board Certified In Dermatology & Mohs Surgery ~

Dermatologic, Laser, Mohs Surgery and  
Superficial Radiation Therapy (SRT-100 Vision)

Saddle River Dermatology, llc
- Skin Cancer - 

Jennifer O’Reilly
Executive Coach
917.828.4574

info.ec@wle2.com | wle2.com

Jennifer O’Reilly
Executive Coach

917.828.4574
info.ec@wle2.com 
wle2.com

YOU BELONG AT HOLY ANGELS

201.768.7822 x214
315 Hillside Avenue • Demarest, NJ 07627

www.holyangels.org/admissions/visit-aha

NEED A LAWYER?
INJURED?

222 RIDGEDALE AVENUE · CEDAR KNOLLS, NJ 07927

MARC J. BRENNER ESQ.
973-326-8902
• Personal Injury
• Workers’ Compensation
• Social Security DisabilityCertified By The Supreme Court of New Jersey

As A Workers’ Compensation Law Attorney

lawmarcbrenner.com  • marc@lawmarcbrenner.com

~ Call For A Free Legal Consultation ~

Communions · Repasts
Baby & Bridal Showers

Confirmations · Private Parties
Open Monday-Friday For Lunch
DAILY LUNCH $16-$18

(Includes: Entree, Soup & Salad)

201-746-6669 
12 S. Kinderkamack Road | Montvale

fine italian cuisine

www.bellissimonj.com

ROOFING

www.callahanconstructionnj.com
201-873-4158

Callahan Builders provide roofing, general 
contracting and remodeling services to 

Ramsey, NJ and surrounding areas.
Lifetime Area Resident - 24 Hr. Emer. Svc.

Callahan Builders
201-327-3305

Since 
1972

Terry Beltramini

• Yard & Lawn - Cleanup
• Gardens & Beds - Cleanup

• Trees & Shrubs - Cut, Trim, Remove
• Fall - Rake, Clean, Remove

• Lawn Mowing & Maintenance

JOIN US FOR LUNCH, DINNER 
& COCKTAILS AT...

Affordable Family Dining
FULL TAKE-OUT MENU

THIN CRUST PIZZA
ALL DAY DINNER SPECIALS 

SATURDAY & SUNDAY
9 Franklin Tpke. ..... 201-652-8626

Roofing • Siding • Windows
201-307-9272

Family Owned & Operated Since 1914

FREE Estimates • Fully Licensed & Insured

NEED COMPUTER HELP?
Onsite: Home or Sm. Business

• Slow Computer • Wireless Networks • Virus • Spyware
BG Computer Solutions LLC

201.825.6754              www.bgcomputersolutions.com

“HandyWOman” Team

201-447-1411

4 FRANKLIN TURNPIKE · WALDWICK, NJ 

158E · (JA) Church of the Presentation · Upper Saddle River, NJ	 FOR ADVERTISING INFORMATION CALL: (800) 364-0684 • Bon Venture Services, LLC · P.O. Box 850, Flanders, N.J. 07836          inside

SERVING YOUR FAMILY AS WE WOULD SERVE OUR OWN

Wanamaker & Carlough
Funeral Home

177 Route 59 · Suffern, NY · 845-357-0423
www.wanamakercarlough.com

Over 75 Years of Experience In Traditional Catholic Funerals
Traditional Funerals - Cremation - Pre-Arranged Funerals - Monument Services

197 Franklin Turnpike 
Mahwah, NJ 07430

201-529-3137

MAHWAH
SUNOCO

Bill Laforet • Owner 
Blaforet@msn.com

www.aspca.org

Help the ASPCA  
put a stop to  

animal cruelty.

GROUP HEALTH & EMPLOYEE BENEFITS

www.atlantic-agents.com

Find the best employee health plans.
Thomas J. Strobel

President / Senior Broker

RINGWOOD, NJ • 973-556-5791
tstrobel@atlantic-agents.com

Don’t wait. Reach out.
VA.GOV/REACH

Every Veteran has earned 
help and support.

In the United States, one in
nine people face hunger.

feedingamerica.org

ADVERTISERS

PLEASE
SUPPORT OUR

THEY SUPPORT
OUR PARISH



 Tree Removal & Trimming
 Stump Grinding
 Emergency Storm Damage
 Firewood
 Snow Removal
 Landscaping

Fully Insured
Licensed Arborist NJTC777458

Over 25 Years 
Experience!

551-804-7603
845-201-8141

FREE
Estimates

blackbeartreeservicenj.com

Jennifer O’Reilly
Executive Coach

917.828.4574
wle2.com

info.ec@wle2.com

Jennifer O’Reilly
Executive Coach

917.828.4574    
wle2.com 

info.ec@wle2.com    

Who You Hire Matters!

Kelli Peters
BROKER ASSOCIATE®

VOTED "BEST REAL ESTATE AGENT"
in BERGEN COUNTY by (201) Magazine

M: 973-632-7326 O: 201-445-4300
KelliPetersRealtor@gmail.com

The Official Community Choice Awards

WINNER

2021
2022
2023
2024

109 DARLINGTON AVENUE • RAMSEY NEW JERSEY 07446
Family Owned & Operated

201-327-0030 • www.vanemburghsneider.com

Salvatore J. Pernice Sr., Owner/Mgr., NJ Lic. No. 3342 • Salvatore J. Pernice Jr., NJ Lic. No. 4617
Nicholas Pernice, NJ Lic. No. 4739 • Dana Pilipiak, NJ Lic. No. 5041

Cooking • Light Housekeeping
Personal Care • Transportation

WHEN YOU CAN’T BE THERE,
OUR ANGELS CAN!

Days, Nights, Weekends, Live-in
201-825-7900

17 S. Franklin Tpk., 1st Fl., #3, Ramsey NJ

Licensed, Bonded, Insured

angelcarenj@hotmail.com

of Ramsey

158E · (JA) Church of the Presentation · Upper Saddle River, NJ	 FOR ADVERTISING INFORMATION CALL: (800) 364-0684 • Bon Venture Services, LLC ·  P.O. Box 850, Flanders, N.J. 07836     outside 

TABLESIDE, LLC
personal chef service

Chef Bill Purvin, CIA GRADUATE
201-803-2971 / F: 201-785-9057

personalchef@optonline.net
www.tableside.net

M A H W A H ,  N J

Martin O. Seitz, Manager, N.J. Lic. No. 3889
Thomas G. Polito, Director, N.J. Lic. No. 4268

Jennifer Tapia, Advanced Planning Director, N.J. Lic. No. 4821

201-664-0292
219 Kinderkamack Road · Westwood, NJ 07675

Becker
FUNERAL HOME

Since 1919

Installations of water heaters, plumbing fixtures,  
water filter systems, gas boilers, gas lines to fireplaces & generators

revereplumbing.com

www.bbzlimo.com
800.815.LIMO

FIRST-CLASS SERVICE
WORLD-CLASS TRANSPORTATION

Free Estimates • NJ Lic. Nos. 5498, 12555 & 12928 • Rockland County NY Lic. No. 980

201.327.4058 • Ramsey
PLUMBING & HEATING REPAIRS 

REMODELING BATHROOMS

Give Melody a Jingle! 
ReMax Hall of Fame 

Distinguished Sales Club (35+ Years)

MELODY ZIMA
Broker Associate

Properties

201-825-6600 x315  
Cell 201-788-4347

melodyzima@gmail.com

Certified International 
Property Specialist 

(CIPS)

48 S. Franklin Turnpike 
Suite 300
Ramsey, NJ 07446

T 201-661-6600
F 201-661-6601

www.corradofg.com

  Integrated  
  Financial  
  Services

 Accounting
 Tax Preparation 

  & Planning
 Financial 

  Planning
 Wills
 Asset 

  Management

YOUR AD               HERE!

CALL US TODAY!

Contact our advertising team at 800-883-4343.

Don’t miss this opportunity to become a valued partner in the community.

Reserve Your Space Today!

 • Connect with a Dedicated and Engaged Audience 
• Build Trust and Credibility • Showcase Your Business  

to Those Who Actively Support Local Businesses  
• Benefit From Our Online Presence and  

Extend Your Reach Beyond the Church Walls


